
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
INVITES YOU TO A  
PUBLIC MEETING  

 
CONCORD & PORPOISE WAYS 

STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
WHEN: Thursday April 8th at 7:00 p.m.  

 
WHERE: Conference Room A, Portsmouth City Hall 
 
WHY: At this meeting, City staff and Gorrill-Palmer Consulting Engineers will: 

  present a project overview and timetable, and discuss existing conditions 
and project issues; 

  work with you to identify any specific concerns you may have; and  

  answer questions.  
 

The City has contracted with Gorrill-Palmer to provide engineering and design 
services for streetscape improvements to Concord & Porpoise Ways.  The goal of 
this project is to improve streetscape aesthetics, pedestrian safety, and parking.  
Engineering and design work is expected to be completed by summer 2010.  
Anticipated improvements include a new sidewalk, granite curbing, paving, and 
street trees. Funding has not yet been allocated to complete improvements.   
 

WHO: For more information, please contact David Moore, Assistant Community 
Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall, 610-7226. 

  
HOMEOWNER’S  OBSERVATION REPORT: 
 
Please take a few moments to complete and return the attached form to help us to identify any 
specific concerns you may have with regard to your property.  Please note, the Observation 
Report also contains information about two upcoming Neighborhood Field days. 


